
 

 

August 17, 2023 

 

Dear East Greenwich Township School District Community,  

  

We are pleased to announce Mrs. Jessica Loggia’s appointment as principal of the Jeffrey 

Clark School.   

  

Mrs. Loggia was selected by our committee of teachers, administrators and parents.   The 

committee was dedicated to selecting a principal whose leadership style, skills and 

experiences meet the needs of our Jeffrey Clark School.   

  

Mrs. Loggia joined our district in October 2019 as the District Assistant Principal, and last 

year Mrs. Loggia served as the Jeffrey Clark Assistant Principal.  In these roles, Mrs. Loggia 

facilitated the district’s social emotional learning initiatives and district safety initiatives.  

Mrs. Loggia is passionate about providing all students with opportunity to feel safe and 

successful in our school environment, and she is committed to the students, staff and 

families.  Mrs. Loggia is an engaging, visible leader who will continue to build upon the 

strong foundation of the Jeffrey Clark School.  

  

Please join me in welcoming Mrs. Loggia into her new role.  Please also take a moment to 

read Mrs. Loggia’s attached letter.  Thank you.  

  

Sincerely,  

Andrea Evans  

Mrs. Loggia- Principal Introduction 
 
 

https://www.eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us/cms/lib/NJ01912656/Centricity/Domain/8/Loggia%20letter%20of%20Introduction.pdf

